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Em Tran 

 

To Whom It May Concern 

I am writing to you because my business has been affected by the illegal taxi services. 

My profits have plummeted by 50%. I am now having trouble paying back bank loans 
because of this. 

It is very worrying for me and my family as to where we will find this extra income from to 

pay for the insurance, licenses and any other cost s associated to the business. 

The illegal taxis have been operating for free for far too long and this law being passed will 

help the whole industry to recover its losses. 

We need a fair go, we don't have the money to pay the bank loan because we borrowed 

100% of the cost of the business being $525,000.00. 

It is having a serious effect on my health and I don't want to leave this debt to my young 
family. 

Thank you for your time and please hurry to rectify this problem. 

Yours sincerely / 

Q_faw1~ · 
M r Em Tran 
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